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26/09/2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We cannot believe it's that time of year again but you know what they say about time flying when 
you're having fun! 
 
This Christmas, we really are hoping to fly!  We are going to present to you the one and only New 
Delaval pantomime extraordinaire (drum roll please), the absolutely fantastic 'PANTASTIC'!! 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in being involved so will need to attend our Monday after 
school club, starting on Monday 2nd October from 3:15-4:15.  We ask that if your child does wish 
to take part, that they attend every week.  A lot of hard work is involved in putting on such an 
incredible performance so we do need regular attendance to support us in ensuring we put on the 
best show ever. 
 
Please can you complete the reply slip below and return it to school by Friday 29th September. 
 
Warmest regards 

 
 
Mrs Thew & Mrs Wilkinson 
The Panto Team 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Panto Rehearsals – Pantastic 2023/2024 
 

Name…………………………………….  Year Group……………….. ……………. can attend rehearsals every 
week from 2/10/2023 from 3:15pm-4:15pm. 
 

Please  
 My child can walk home from rehearsals 
 
 My child will be collected from rehearsals 
 

Emergency Telephone Number …………………………………Signed Parent/Carer……………………. 
 

Return to school by 29.9.2023 
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